36 Leighton Road
London
NWS2QE

19 May 2017
Your ref: PA 2017/1846/P

Mr L Lester

Planning and Development
Town Hall

Judd Street WC1H 9JB

Dear Mr Lester
Re: Former 59-61 Leighton Road

In response to your letter of 11 May I do not wish to make any comments about most
of the changes applied for. The adoptions to the entrance and small increase in height
I will leave to those living closer to the building

However I wish to object to the request not to comply with the original applications
design to include a copper sealing. There was also a agreement to add a copper dish
to the side wall as a design feature. The Councillor quite correctly agreed the original
application on a change of desi gn which has resulted in the more acceptable
brickwork on the building. However, it was also agreed that the copper dish would be
a distinguishing feature and the application was agree on the understanding this would
be a feature for Leighton Road. I would therefore like to object to the removal of this
agreed feature. For the benefit of all residents the copper features should remain and
not be replaced with the duller zine.

Yours sincerely

J H Woodcock




